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 Food and drink

Policy statement

At Happy Days, we regard snack and meal times as an important part of our day. Eating represents a social time for children and adults, and helps children to learn about healthy eating. We promote healthy eating by having a snack bar in which we ask the parents to provide a piece of fruit each week. The children have the chance each day to chop the fruit up and have this for their snack. Milk and water is also provided.
Procedures
We follow these procedures to promote healthy eating in our setting.
· Before a child starts to attend the setting, we ask their parents about their dietary needs and preferences, including any allergies. (See the Managing Children who are Sick, Infectious or with Allergies Policy.)
· We display current information about individual children's dietary needs so that all our staff and volunteers are fully informed about them. This can be found with the medical information on the inside of the main nursery cupboard wall. 
· We encourage parents to provide their children with healthy lunches. 
· Parents must chop grapes, small tomatoes up in packed lunch to prevent chocking. 

· We are nut free and ask the parents not to put nuts or fizzy drinks in the children’s lunch boxes.

· No glass containers or bottles.

· We ask the parents to provide a separate water bottle, which the children can have access to throughout the day.
· To protect children with food allergies, we discourage children from sharing and swapping their food with one another.
· Lunch boxes are stored in the Kitchen where it is cool.
     We ensure that adults sit with children to eat their lunch so that the mealtime is a social occasion.
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